
Joe & Darlene Ritchey 2021 Recap Letter 
Last year, 2021 was a year with several big changes, such that we didn’t even get a letter prepared until late in 
2022. Joe took a new job with a former company Pro2Serve, at a former work location Los Alamos, New Mexico. 
Because 2021 was another COVID year much of his work time was spent remotely. In addition, in June, we 
purchased a house in Loveland, Ohio and made several trips between Mesa, Colorado stopping in Iowa to visit John 
and family. On one of those trips, we adopted Lucy a labradoodle. 

   
In October we were able to take a trip to Iceland which included a day in New York City and a visit to the 911 
Memorial and World One viewing floor, waiting for our flight to Reykjavik. 

   
Iceland is a country of volcanoes, waterfalls, and glaciers. 

   
We were blessed at the end of our trip to see the Northern Lights and Yoko Ono Peace Light and Greenland on our 
flight home. 

   
Our continued prayers are for good health and peace and we thank you for the joy that you have been in our lives. 
God Bless and Happy New Year! 


